From: Han. James

To: Hill, Shannon

Cc: Tu. John; Ruano, Jose

Subject: ADEIR Review

Date: Friday, April 17, 2020 8:32:39 AM
Hi Shannon,

Fyi, John, Jose, and | have reviewed the ADEIR per your request.

Thank you,

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/plannin

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.
| will monitor email during this time.
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